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card payments now accepted
The WHA Office is now accepting rent payments by credit or debit card! You can either enter
your information on your own through a link on our website, or you can bring your card into the
office. Please be advised that there is a fee attached to these payments added right on to the
payment. Fees vary based on the amount paid but are a minimum of $3. This system is separate
from our portal and these payments will never be automatically withdrawn- you will have to
pay them manually each time. This is an additional payment method we are accepting for the
convenience of our tenants, so we will continue to accept money orders and checks as usual.
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A reminder to all pet owners in the WHA,
please make sure all shot and licensing
records are up to date. Failure to keep this
information is a violation of the Pet Policy and
could result in the receipt of a 30 Day Vacate.

Additionally, please make sure to clean up
after your pet. Failure to dispose of pet waste
properly will result in a charge of $50 applied
to your account. Your neighbors should not
have to clean up after you, please be
respectful of the grounds that you call home.
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2024 wha calendars
At this point, you should have received your
2024 calendar. If you have not, please contact
the WHA Office so we can get you a copy.

what do i do if my fridge
loses power?
Food in your fridge will stay cold for about
four hours if the doors remain closed, and a
freezer will generally keep its temperature for
48 hours. According to the FDA, food that has
remained at or below 40 degrees is safe to eat
or refreeze. It might not be a bad idea to keep
a cooler on hand in the event that your fridge
is out for an extended period of time. We
always work as fast as we can to get fridges
back up and running, but sometimes we have
to rely on an outside company and timelines
are out of our control.

pet policy remindersblack history month
Every February, the United States celebrates
the achievements of Black Americans who
have worked to shape our country. For more
resources on some of the most important
Black Americans in our nation’s history and
why it is important to recognize them, the
Center for Racial Justice in Education’s
website has great resources. Visit
centerracialjustice.org.

office closed february 19
The WHA Office will be closed on Monday,
February 19th in observance of President’s
Day.

Vehicle Registration
Please make sure any vehicles that are on the
property are registered with the WHA Office.
If we have to plow after it snows and your
vehicle can’t be identified, you will be towed
at your expense. If you have someone that
freqeuntly visits your apartment (ex: Home
Health Aide, family member) it might be a
good idea to keep their information on file
too so we know who to contact if their vehicle
needs to be moved. 

current contact info
Please make sure your contact information is
current with the WHA Office. Most
importantly- make sure you update your
phone number with us if and when it changes.
If we can’t contact you by phone, you might
be missing important messages. We also have
an e-mail list for our tenants. If you are not
currently receiving e-mails from us but you
would like to, send a message to Kylea at
kspain@watervliethousing.org and she can
get you signed up. 


